
 
 
30 March 2020 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on 
rehoming dogs 
 
I am writing with regards to your official information request dated 4 March 2020 requesting 
specifically the policy for rehoming of dogs to be used for research, testing or teaching (RTT) methods. 
 
The Team Leader - Compliance, Animal and Parking Services, Peter Hanlin, has advised that while the 
Council does not currently have a dog rehoming policy, none of the dogs that are rehomed by the 
Dunedin City Council are rehomed to any organisation that uses animals for experimentation or 
research. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
 




